Jon Kleinheksel
E

From: Melissa Marquez

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 10:12 AM

To: Jon Kleinheksel

Subject: FW: Collin County Easement Request for Lavon Lake
Attachments: Park Dr easement termination.doc

From: Pharms, Andre SWF [mailto:Andre.T.Pharms@usace.army.mil]
Sent: Tuesday, May 3, 2016 3:09 PM

To: Melissa Marquez <mmarquez@co.collin.tx.us>

Subject: RE: Collin County Easement Request for Lavon Lake

No survey or administrative fees are required if Collin wishes to terminate. All is required is a formal letter from Collin
County notifying the Corps of the elected decision to terminate and of course restoration of the easement footprint as
described in your previous email. Once restoration is complete Mr. Kinard will inspect the restoration efforts and if
satisfactory, the lands will revert back to the Corps and no further action would be required from Collin County.

Thanks,

Andre Pharms



